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Tuesday 4th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Industrial Action – Wednesday 5th July 2023 and Friday 7th July 2023 

As you may have heard in the news, the National Education Union (NEU) have planned two 
further days of industrial action on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023. 

This industrial action will not affect Waverley Studio College, and we will remain open as normal. 
All students are expected to come into college on time and in full school uniform. If your child will 
not be in school during the strike days due to illness or any other reason, please ensure that you 
inform the college of this.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Ms J Kler 
Principal 
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